
SWACHHTA SAARTHI FELLOWSHIP 2021  

Mr Vivek V. Koladiya pursuing dissertation under Dr Urjita Sheth has received the 

SWACHHTA SAARTHI FELLOWSHIP from Government of India under Waste to wealth 

Mission Scheme. The selection has been done by a group of expert committee and the duration is 

1 year (01.07.2021-01.07.2022). 

Selection has been done mainly focusing to recognize students, community workers/self-help 

groups, and municipal/sanitary workers who are engaged in tackling the enormous challenge of 

waste management, scientifically and sustainably. The fellowship is an initiative to empower 

young innovators who are engaged in community work of waste management/awareness 

campaigns/waste surveys/studies, etc. as Swachhta Saarthis and implement actions to reduce 

waste for a greener planet. 

The role of young students from schools and colleges, and citizens working in the community 

through Self Help Groups (SHGs), or in independent capacity, is key in sensitizing the 

communities towards waste management and offer innovative solutions for conversion of waste 

to value. This fellowship is aimed to empower interested students and citizens to continuously 

engage in their attempts to reduce waste in cities and rural areas. 

Across 33 states application have been received and scrutinized on basis of  Innovative solutions 

implemented in their activities, Practicality for replication of the activities undertaken, 

Engagement of the peers / community, Expected outcome and impact 



 



 


